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Clodagh O'Donovan

From: EIAportal <EIAportal@housing.gov.ie>
Sent: Thursday 6 September 2018 14:23
To: Clodagh O'Donovan
Subject: [External] RE: Proposed Arklow Wastewater Treatment Plant Project - EIA Portal 

Documentation

Dear Clodagh, 
  
I wish to acknowledge receipt of the below notification to the EIA Portal.  
  
I wish to confirm that the information provided has been uploaded to the EIA Portal on the 6th September 2018 
under Portal ID number 2018037 and is available to view at 
http://housinggovie.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=d7d5a3d48f104ecbb206e7e5f84b71f1 
  
Best Regards,  

Damien Griffin  
Planning Policy 

_____ 

An Roinn Tithíochta, Pleanála agus Rialtais Áitiúil 
Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government 
  
Teach an Chustaim, Baile Átha Cliath 1. D01 W6X0 
Custom House, Custom House Quay, Dublin D01 W6X0 
_____ 
  
www.tithiocht.gov.ie   www.housing.gov.ie 

 
  
  
  
From: Clodagh O'Donovan [mailto:Clodagh.ODonovan@arup.com]  
Sent: 05 September 2018 10:12 
To: EIAportal 
Cc: John Joyce; Eamonn Sweetman; Aoibhin Flanagan 
Subject: re: Proposed Arklow Wastewater Treatment Plant Project - EIA Portal Documentation 
  
To whom it may concern 
  
Irish Water intends to submit a planning application to An Bord Pleanala in the next week, for the proposed 
Arklow Wastewater Treatment Plant project (SID application). An EIAR accompanies the planning 
application. As required, Irish Water is informing the Department of Housing, Planning and Local 
Government of this proposed application and provides (attached), the following documentation, to meet the 
requirements of the Department:  
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 Copy of completed e-form, with the applicants name, contact details and details of the proposed 
development 

 Electronic copy of the public newspaper notice in electronically searchable format. This copy of the 
notice matches that published today in national and local newspapers 

 Electronic copy of the site location map 
  
We would be obliged if you could provide the required Confirmation Notice to us, as soon as possible. We 
are proposing to submit this application to An Bord Pleanala early next week.  
  
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.  
  
Kind regards 
  
Clodagh 
  
Clodagh O’Donovan 
Associate Director | Environmental Consultant 
 
Arup  
One Albert Quay, Cork T12 X8N6, Ireland 
d +353 21 4223 289  |  m +353 87 8101500   
www.arup.com 
  
Connect with Arup on LinkedIn   
Follow @ArupGroup 
  

 
  

********************************************************************** 
Is faoi rún agus chun úsáide an té nó an aonán atá luaite leis, a sheoltar an ríomhphost seo agus aon comhad atá 
nasctha leis. Má bhfuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, déan teagmháil le bhainisteoir an chórais. 

Deimhnítear leis an bhfo-nóta seo freisin go bhfuil an teachtaireacht ríomhphoist seo scuabtha le bogearraí 
frithvíorais chun víorais ríomhaire a aimsiú. 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. 

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by anti-virus software for the presence of 
computer viruses. 
********************************************************************** 


